
 
              Affiliated with the University of Pittsburgh School of Medicine  

 
 
 

Brain Tumor Research Meeting 
 

May 6, 2019 
 
 

Ceren Tuzmen, PhD 
Postdoctoral Associate, Glorioso Lab 

Department of Microbiology and Molecular Genetics 
University of Pittsburgh School of Medicine 

 

Presents: 
  

 Improving EGFR-retargeted HSV 
resistance to neutralizing antibodies 

 
5:00 – 6:00 PM 

Cooper Conference Room C, Shadyside 
 

        Hosted by: Dr. Ian Pollack 
 

  Contact Person: Belinda Rosing @ 412-692-5881 or   belinda.rosing@chp.edu 

http://shared-services-upmc.newsweaver.com/ExtraSpecialEdition/1pb0attu4wzwcntnwgc6vt?email=true&a=6&p=1653445&t=527169�

	Brain Tumor Research Meeting

